The Boulevard Academy CONSULTATION RESPONSE

It is proposed to establish a SEN Unit at The Boulevard Academy for 10 students with SEMH needs
This survey seeks your views on whether you support this proposed unit 

[bookmark: _GoBack]This consultation will remain open until Wednesday 21st February 2024. Please complete this form and return it to the Academy reception. Alternatively, you can email your comments to info@theboulevardacademy.com


Q1 Do you support the proposal that The Boulevard Academy should establish a 10 place SEN Unit to enable the school to further support the education of pupils with special educational needs?”

	
	  Yes 

	
	

	
	   No 



Q2 Is there anything else you would like to say about the proposal?




















Please continue.



	Q3
	About you. I am


	
	 
	A parent/carer of a pupil at The Boulevard Academy   

	
	 
	A pupil at The Boulevard Academy  

	
	 
	Staff at The Boulevard Academy

	
	 
	Other  please state  



	

	If other, please specify





	
	

	

	Thank you for taking the time to complete this survey




